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Please reconsider rejecting SB 70 which would open eastern Oregon's high value 

agriculture lands for housing subdivisions. The experience of states along the 

Colorado River are relevant. Oregon leaders wisely protected the limited supply of 

irreplaceable land and water that can grow crops.  Houses can grow anywhere. 

Please "keep Oregon Oregon" and do not support SN 70. Thank you 


